

Beechwood Weekly



Wednesday, April 1st, 2020

Upcoming Events, Deadlines& Notices

Parent/Teacher Conferences

Wednesday, April 1st
Thursday, April 2nd and Friday April 3rd
For times and to schedule appointments look for the link that was emailed to you or contact your teachers through Remind

Resources To Get Food for Families in Need

Boys & Girls Club 650-646-6140

Ecumenical Hunger Program

650-323-7781

Nuestra Casa

650-330-7472

Ravenswood City School District

650-329-2800

Second Harvest of Silicon Valley

1-800-984-3663

County Community Food Bank

510-635-3663 or 1-800-870-FOOD

Stanford Map To Free Meals For Students

https://news.stanford.edu/2020/03/26/stanford-students-maps-free-meals-bay-area-schoolchildren/

Other Resources:

United Way

Relief Fund, will help with bills, rent and food.

1-866-211-9966

Legal Aid Rental Assistance

-650-517-8939

Help Finding Resources

call 211

Message From Mr. Laurance

See letter attached.

Message from Ms. Jiménez

Dear Beechwood families, the office might be closed for the time being but messages are still being checked Monday through Friday during regular work hours, as well as any emails directed to me.

Please leave a message if you need to contact any teacher or office administrator, if you have any questions, or if you need help finding any resources in this time of need. I will try to help find any resources available to the community in regards to food, financial assistance or any other resources that might be available. My email to contact me is ijimenez@beechwoodschool.org. I am also available through Remind.

I hope all of you are staying healthy and safe.

Message From Ms. Kim Prescott

Dear Beechwood School Community,
Thank you so much for allowing me to be a part of
your family these past four years. I've loved every
minute of it. I am moving to be near my family in
Portland, Oregon, but I'll never forget your kindness
and the love you've shown me. Beechwood staff,
students and families are so wonderful, and I'm very
grateful to have been a part of your great school.
Wishing you health and happiness!

Very sincerely, Ms. Kim



Steps to Self Care

Incorporating a dose of self-care into our daily habits can have a strong impact on our mental health. See flyer attached for some important tips on how to do self-care.